
Dates for your Diary  

26th March Nursery & Reception Special Person Lunch 

26th March Parent’s meetings with teachers (Rec – Year 6) 

27th March Year 3 – Mini Olympics 

27th March  Parent’s meeting with teacher - Nursery 

1st April Year 2 Scotswood Gardens 

2nd April Year 4 London Trip 
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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 21st March 2025  

Reception 90% 
Year 1 94% 
Year 2 91.67% 
Year 3 87% 

Year 4 91.33% 

Year 5 97% 
Year 6 86% 

Weekly average (5-11) 91% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

Year 5 are our attendance winners this week 

with a very impressive 97% attendance.  

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Quinn 

Reception Rayan 

Year 1 Oluwasetemi 

Year 2 Atarah 

Year 3 Aizah  H 

Year 4 Junior 

Year 5 Issac 

Year 6 Ryan 

Hi Arp Scarlett 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:        

                                Forest School 

 

       

                       British  

                            

Maths Day 

What a fantastic day across our Trust today celebrating 
mathematics! All classes engaged in activities that fostered 
enthusiasm for the subject. Here are some pictures of Year 6 
attempting to escape the Maths Escape Room. Your brilliant 
collaboration, resilience, and reasoning skills were very 
impressive.     Well done to all our mathematicians today! 

               

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

    Raffle Tickets  

Next week, Mrs Stewart will be selling raffle 
tickets for a chance to win a signed pair of 
Bruno’s football boots. These boots have 
been kindly donated to the West End 
Children’s Community, and the funds raised 
will support schools within our Trust.      

                     £1.00 per strip! 

 

Work in the Forest school has continued today, helped by 

some of our families and children – thank you so much! I 

am extremely excited about the rich, outdoor learning 

experience we will be able to offer all of our children once 

the project is complete.  

                                

 


